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ORESSER INDUSTAIES. INC. P.O. BOX 6504. HOUSTON. TEX AS 772SS 713 / 972-6011 TWX: 910-881 -3708

March 16, ~ 1984

Ms. Glenda Jackson
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C.~ 20555

Ref. License # 42-02964-01

Dear Ms. Jackson:

Attached is a check in the amount of ten ($10) requested in your letter dated
February 22, 1984 to complete the requested fee for Dresser Atlas' Well Logging
License Renewal.

In revieiwng the copy of Section 170.31 accompanying your request, I must admit
I was in error when I thought the fee to renew a category 5A license was more
than $460 as stated in my letter to you February 13, 1983.

The Thorium 228 authorized by our license is in 10 microcurie plastic laminated
calibration sources. They are used to calibrate logging tools. Since category
.5A licenses for possession and use of special nuclear material ~and/or by-product
materials for well logging, well surveys and tracer studies,that would seem to
include everything. To my knowledge Dresser Atlas does not possess any radio-
active material that is not used for well logging, well surveys or tracer studies.

I respectfully request that you reconsider the applicable license fees. Please
contact me if you require more information or have any questions.

Sincerely,
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E. D. Mott, RSO _

P. O. Box 1407 DCOB 1129B
Houston, TX 77251 .;g ,
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Attachment - Check ($10)

cc: NRC Correspondence File
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